
As we move into the late fall month of November,  just wanting all to be safe. If you 
burn the wonderful smelling fall candles. Please be mindful to keep an eye on the 
melting wax for fire.
The weather is getting colder please make sure if you have wood burning heat to have 
the chimney cleaned to avoid having a flu fire.
 
Hoping you all are well this month.
 
Katherine Pittman AEF chairman
Email  ibkate4u@yahoo.com 
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